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I write to oppose the proposed plasrefine development in the Southern Highlands. The Highlands is a beautiful 
rural area, that is attracting a growing number of young families and retirees because of its natural beauty, 
wildlife and climate.  

The proposed development will, without any doubt, have a profoundly negative impact on the environment and 
will cause a direct risk to the health of local residents. It is alarmingly close to homes, preschools, schools and 
aged care facilities. These residents will be forced to breath the toxic emissions from the plant, which cannot be 
contained.  

Furthermore, our roads are notoriously poor quality. The increased heavy vehicle traffic will be unsustainable 
and will cause further havoc and risk to drivers.  

Residents near the plant will also suffer the consequences of their property losing value, through no fault of 
their own.  

To permit a development that will CERTAINLY cause risk of harm and hardship to a regional community would 
be unconscionable. Local wildlife, including koalas and platypus will also suffer the consequences.  

This must not go ahead. 
 

 




